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First United Methodist Church • 270 Main St. • Savannah TN  38372 

Phone:  731.925.3436  •  Fax: 731.925.8421 • www.savannahfumc.com 

Rev. Dr. Lloyd Doyle, Pastor - lloyd.doyle@twkumc.org 

Bob Brown, Music & Youth Director - umcmusician@gmail.com 

Cynthia Clement, Children’s Director - scrapmom100@gmail.com 

Georgie Ann Vaughn, Secretary - fumcgann@gmail.com  

Susan Horton, Financial Secretary - fumcsusanh99@gmail.com 

Martha Smith, Pianist & Organist 

Debbie Neyman, Assistant Accompanist 

Patricia Poppy, Nursery Worker 

Nathan Vaughn, Maintenance 

Please visit our website at:  www.savannahfumc.com to view our                     
newsletter and livestream our worship services. 
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THURSDAY, MARCH 13 

7 AM - Youth Lenten Breakfast 

5 PM - Church Council meeting 
 

FRIDAY, MARCH 14 - 16 

FUMC Youth at Lakeshore Retreat 
 

SECOND SUNDAY IN LENT, MARCH 16 

9 AM - Choir rehearsal 

10 AM - Sunday School 

11 AM - Worship   

4 PM - SPPRC meeting 
 

 TUESDAY, MARCH 18 

 5:15 PM - Bell rehearsal 
 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 19 

3:30PM - His Kids/Bible Zone 

5 PM - Youth 
 

THURSDAY, MARCH 20 

7 AM -  Youth Lenten Breakfast 

4 PM - CAM Board meeting 
 

THIRD SUNDAY IN LENT, MARCH 23 

9 AM - Choir rehearsal 

10 AM - Sunday School 

11 AM - Worship   

4 PM - SPPRC meeting 
 

This	Week	at	FUMC 

ON THURSDAYS, 
BEGINNING                                           

MARCH 6 - APRIL 10 

at 7am 



03/16   L. Rice, J. McGinley 

03/23   A. Walz, Stanley Shaw 

03/30   R. Morris, J. McGinley 

04/06   Neal Smith, Martha Smith            

Usher for March 16 

Stanley Shaw 

Media Tech for March 

  Dave McClain 

March Acolyte 

  Latonia Gilbert 

Join us in the Narthex for a Ɵme of 
fellowship aŌer Sunday School and 
before worship.  We have coffee, 
water and snacks available for you 
to enjoy! 

Help us reach our goal of 250 cans of meat 
for CAM for the month of March! 

The United Women in Faith morning meeƟng is at 10am on 
the second Monday of each month.  The next meeƟng will be 
Monday, April 14th in room 15. 

The evening group of United Women in Faith will no longer 
meet on the last Wednesday of each month.  As soon as they 
decide on a meeƟng date and Ɵme, we will post it in the 
newsleƩer.   



 

March 14 - 16 

at 

Lakeshore Camp & Retreat Center 
 

Please be in prayer for our youth  

& their leaders! 

We know that many folks will be out of town 
during the week of March 24 through 28 due 
to Spring break.  It has been decided to can-
cel the Wednesday night fellowship meal for 
the 26th.  The fried chicken, sides and des-
sert will be the menu for the April 30 fellow-
ship meal.  Thank you! 

Given in Memory  

of  

Judith Nichols 

by 

Stanley & Starla Shaw 



Thursday, March 13 
5pm       

in the Fellowship Hall 
* If you cannot attend to give your committee’s                       
report, please send an alternate.  Thank you. 

 

The SPPRC meeting has been 
cancelled and will be                         

rescheduled for a later date! 

EXPLORE YOUR CALLING TO MINISTRY 

God calls each of us to a life of servanthood as disciples 
of Jesus Christ.  Lay Servant Ministries is a powerful way 

to deepen your faith, develop leadership skills, and    
explore how God is calling you to serve. 

The Harpeth River District is offering the                                   
Basic Course for Lay Servant  Ministries—                                                       

your first step in this journey! 

When:  Saturday, April 12, 9am-3:30pm                                   
(includes lunch) + Plus an addiƟonal 4 hours to                            

be scheduled by parƟcipants. 

? Where:  Columbia First UMC Annex 

700 N. High St., Columbia, TN  38401 

$ Cost:  $15 + purchase of book 

Instructors:  Rev. BJ Brack, Harpeth River D. S. & Rev. 
Chris Haynes, Senior Pastor at Christ UMC. 

 

To register:  Go online to:  www.harpethriverdistrict.org 
and click on the Lay   Servant Ministries.  Next, under 
District Lay Servant Training, scroll down unƟl you see 
the “Register Here”.  Click on that and it will bring up 
the registraƟon form.  If you have any quesƟons or 
problems registering, please call the church office at 
731-925-3436.   


